
We learned
about my
human 
rights 
today



Hey, little one! Welcome to Scotland!
We are so delighted that you’re here. Did you know that Scotland is 
implementing the United Nation’s Convention on the Rights of the Child into 
Scots Law, just for you? This means that wherever you are – at home, in your 
community, with your childminder, in your nursery or in school – your human 
rights go everywhere with you to help to keep you healthy, happy and safe. 

With love, 
Children’s Parliament.

Scan the QR code for lots of handy tips to help feel confident about children’s 
human rights, and learn how the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child 
supports you as a new family.

childrensparliament.org.uk


